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We had another busy week in Second grade!  We learned about 

Ordinary Time during the Church year, the Columbia Fire Department 

came for an assembly, we learned about story structure in Reading 

and arrays in Math.  
 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will begin Chapter 8, We Learn about God’s Love.  We will 
talk about the Bible and learn about the Old and New Testaments. 
 
Math:   We will begin Chapter 3, Add Two-Digit Numbers.  We will learn how 
to take apart the tens and ones and start regrouping.  Remember to keep 
practicing your facts.  If we know our facts it will make regrouping much 
easier. 

Reading/English: Next week we will review all of the material we have 
learned so far in our Reading series.  This test will be testing our skills in 
grammar, spelling, reading and writing.  There will NOT be a spelling test next 
week.    

Social Studies/Science:  In Science we will continue to talk about 
plants and animals.  We will learn about their parts and where they can be 
found. 

REMINDERS: 
No School – Monday, October 14th 

Have a great weekend! 



 
 

 

 

 


